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Breakfast Club and After School Child Care 
 
Breakfast Club 
Is now located in the Oasis Room in the Modular Block. Please enter via the 
gate on Shannon Way. Children can be dropped off between 7.30—8.30am 
and there is a cost of £3.75 per child per session. Your child will be provided 
with a range of Breakfast choices. 
 
After School Child Care 
Is also location in the Oasis Room in the Modular Block. This care is available 
from 3.15—6pm and there is a charge of £12 per child. Your child will be provid-
ed with various Supper choices. Please come through Shannon Way Gate to 
collect your child. 
 

To make all child care bookings, please use your ParentMail App. Go to your 
‘Accounts’ option. Select the sessions required and you will instantly be 

prompted to pay. To enable us to provide the correct amount of food and re-
sources - You MUST pre-book 7 days in advance. 
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Our School Governors have put in place a uniform policy.  This means that we expect 
all pupils to wear the school uniform each day.  Our school 

colours are navy blue, grey and white.  The uniform is intended to be smart, practical, 
and economical.  

 
Please make certain that ALL items of clothing are labelled 
clearly with your child’s name to avoid items going astray. 

 
For both Girls and Boys, the standard school uniform is as follows: 
• White shirt / blouse or polo-shirt or school logo polo shirt 
• Grey bottoms (skirt, trousers, shorts) 
• Navy blue jumper / cardigan or school logo sweatshirt 
• Plain black shoes (no trainers or boots) 
• White socks or grey tights may be worn 

 
In summer term children are allowed to wear black or white sandals, but they must be 

worn with socks. Navy blue and white summer dresses are permitted in summer. 
 

The expectation is that pupils will wear plain shirts, jumpers, etc. if they are not wear-
ing the school logo.  

 
On PE Days (twice a week), pupils must wear their PE Uniform to school: 
• Grey Sweatshirt with School Logo 
• Grey Tracksuit Bottoms or Grey Shorts in the Summer 
• White T-Shirt with School Logo 
Trainers 
NB - PE Clothing must not be branded.    

 
It is helpful if children in Reception also bring to school a pair of Wellington Boots for 

outside provision. 
 
 

‘Uniforms by Niki’ stock all Kenningtons Primary Academy uniform at competitive pric-
es.  School logo sweatshirts, cardigans, PE kit, bags, sun hats, and logo polo shirts are 

available. 
 

https://uniformsbyniki.com/collections/kenningtons-primary-academy 
Phone: 07925 476600 

Email: info@uniformsbyniki.com 
 

We also have a pre-loved stall where you are able to purchase logo uniform and PE Kit 
for £1 each. Please contact the School Office if you would like to make a visit to our 

Pre-Loved stall. 

https://uniformsbyniki.com/collections/kenningtons-primary-academy
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